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For Every Celebration

Library Hosts ‘Dakota’ Book
Discussion Slated Sept. 24

VERMILLION — The Edith
B. Siegrist Vermillion Public
Library will host a discus-
sion of “Dakota,” by Kathleen
Norris, on Wednesday, Sept.
24, at 7 p.m. 

Norris’ “Dakota: A Spiri-
tual Geography” is the 2014
One Book South Dakota, cho-
sen for its ability to provoke
discussion about the state’s
culture and identity during
the 125th anniversary of
statehood. “Dakota” is also
serving as the common read
book for North Dakota in
2014 as the two states’ hu-
manities councils and an-
niversary committees are
collaborating to commemo-
rate the 125th anniversary of
the entry of South and North
Dakota into statehood.

Since 2003, the One Book
South Dakota program has
encouraged all South
Dakotans to read and dis-
cuss the same novel or mem-
oir throughout the course of
a year. Community and book
groups receive books on
loan and can invite a South
Dakota Humanities Council
scholar to facilitate discus-
sion. The South Dakota Hu-
manities Council printed
3,000 special edition copies
of the book for the purpose
of circulating it around the
state, along with a custom
study guide.

“Dakota” is a former New
York Times Notable Book of
the Year and was selected as
one of the best books of the
year by Library Journal. The

San Francisco Sunday Exam-
iner and Chronicle calls Nor-
ris “one of the most eloquent
yet earthbound spiritual
writers of our time.” South
Dakota Humanities Council
uses its One Book Program
to engage audiences from
the smallest towns, biggest
cities and reservations in the
state. For more about the
South Dakota Humanities
Council and the One Book
program, visit www.sdhu-
manities.org

The Edith B. Siegrist Ver-
million Public Library is lo-
cated at 18 Church Street in
Vermillion. For more infor-
mation call the library at
605-677-7060.


